March 20th. 1839

Dear Mr. Long,

This is the stuff you asked for., I hope you will have
time to prepare a little material for the speech on Friday
as the . Claphem people are expecting big things from their
Chief guest spealier, ‘

The meeting is being held at 0ld Ridge School almost
opposite the Balham Hippodrome in Balham High Road. The
nearest tube Station is Clpaham South. I should like if you
could attend at 7.45 pem.. The meeting is due to start at 8,pm.
and the important thing which I gatheréd from them yesterday,
when I met them was that they were going to insist on
punctuality. Will see you on Friday.

All the best,

Yours sinceredy,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland Leagu




	Page 1 



